
Mr M Burrell, Manager 

Greater Norwich Local Plan 

C/o EDS County Hall 

Martineau Lane 

Norwich 

NR12SG 

2 Nov 2016 

Dear Mr Burrell 

Email: I 1 rl I 

Plot of Land for Consideration for Potential Future Development under the Greater Norwich Local Plan 

We sent in a letter (dated 21 Oct 2016) about our potential plot together with location maps that 

outlined our whole property in red. We have since realised that we should probably have outlined just 

our paddock, the potential plot, in red with our cottage in blue. 

We have now attached a map to show our property divided between the potential plot and our cottage. 

We would be grateful if you would put this map with our earlier submission. 

With thanks 

Yours Sincerely 

(Mr R Rhodes and Mrs A Rhodes) 





Mr M Burrell, Manager 

Greater Norwich Local Plan 

C/o EDS County Hall 

Martineau Lane 

Norwich 

NRl 2SG 

21 Oct 2016 

Dear Mr Burrell 

Plot of Land for Consideration for Potential Future Development under the Greater Norwich Local Plan 

We bought Paddock Cottage in 1998. There is a small paddock with the property. We live in the cottage 

but it will not be suitable for our long term needs. We would therefore like to build a one-and-a-half 

storey house on the paddock to provide more appropriate accommodation which would enable us to 

continue to live in Swardeston. 

I spoke to a member of your team today who advised us to write in about this proposal and asked that 

we provide a location map to identify the property concerned. Maps are attached. 

We would be very grateful if you would consider our paddock as a plot for potential future development 

for one self-build, high energy efficiency house as part of the Greater Norwich Local Plan. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours Sincerely 

(Mr R Rhodes and Mrs A Rhodes) 
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